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To celebrate the coronation of King Charles III we have several 
special events taking place next week. 
It will conclude on Friday 5th May, when the whole school will 
be celebrating the coronation of our new king.  

Family contribution 
On Thursday 4th May we are asking for families to make and then bring in          
coronation cakes that will be sold along with cups of tea and coffee at the end of the 
school day. The cakes may be individual and  your normal style cakes or you may 
wish to create a special cake that celebrates the coronation...maybe in the style of a 
crown or corgi!!!!! 
 
There will be special prizes for the most innovative 
cakes. Regardless of whether you make one or not,  
please feel to come to the Holt Hall at the end of the 
school day (3:15pm) and have a cake and a drink.  
We will be taking donations for the cake and cuppa, 
with all money going to Myton Hospice. 

 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 4th May  
3:15pm -3:55pm. 
Everyone welcome. 



 

Friday 5th May Dress Up Day 
On Friday 5th May all pupils are encouraged to 
come to school dressed as either a king or 
queen or somebody who will or should be     
invited to the coronation.                                                    
Prizes will be given for the best entries. 

Friday 5th May  Ice Creams 
 
We have an ice cream van visiting 
for the majority of the day. All  
pupils will be getting a free ice 
cream covered in red, white and 
blue sauce, if they choose.  
Non dairy pupils will have an  
alternative.  
 
 
 
The van will still be at school at 
the end of the day, so if you wish 
to purchase one for other family 
members please visit the Key 
Stage Two playground. 

Friday 5th May Coronation Coin 
 
For all pupils in school on the Friday they will 
receive an authorised King Charles III  
Coronation coin. All coins come in a red velvet 
pouch.  
A special thank you to the Friends of  
Wembrook who have bought the coins for all 
pupils attending school that day.  


